“Speak with the surgeon” conference line

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE - La Jolla, CA — The Penile Cosmetic Surgery Center in La Jolla, California today
announced the establishment of a free conference line for men interested in talking with a phalloplasty
surgeon. “We believe making the conference line available to anyone interested in learning about
phalloplasty or in asking a surgeon a specific question about phalloplasty will be of great benefit to
men,” said Dr. Alexander Krakovsky in a statement to the media.

Any person can join the conference by dialing 712-432-1438 and using access code 336972.
Conferences are held weekly on Thursdays from 6-7pm Pacific Daylight Time. Calls are confidential, with

callers asked only to give a first name for the purposes of facilitating communication.

The Penile Cosmetic Surgery Center in La Jolla, California is a state-of-the-art phalloplasty center, and
world-renowned surgeon, Dr. Alexander Krakovsky, performs all surgeries for the Center. Dr. Krakovsky
is known for the support and guidance he provides to his patients, including a unique system of
guidelines and timelines to help the patient prepare for and follow up after surgery.

Join Dr. Krakovsky this Thursday at 6pm by calling 712-432-1438. Use access code 336972 followed by
the # sign to enter the conference. If you would like to schedule a one-on-one consultation with the
surgeon please call 858-551-9502 or visit www.PenileCosmeticSurgery.com.




